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February 13, 2024 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Bon Secours Community Works and the New Shiloh Village have been consistent partners to the Greater 
Mondawmin Coordinating Council (GMCC) and our communities in providing stable housing for some of 
our most vulnerable residents. We have been well apprised of plans for the New Shiloh III development 
on Elgin Avenue, and we support the repeal of the existing Planned Use Development in order to ensure 
its development. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eli Lopatin 
Executive Director 
 
 


